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TexacoE & P

September 10, 1997

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division
P.O. Box 1980
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240-1980

Attn: Mr. Chris Williams
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division

RE: Directional Well
A.H. Blinebry Federal NCT-1 #50
South Brunson Drinkard-Abo
Unit letter K, Section 20, Township 22-S, Range 38-E
Lea County, New Mexico

Mr Williams:

We have recently applied for permission to driil directionally o rhe wob

well. The appropriate forms as designated by the new directicna’ i ;
rules have been sent to your office in Hobbs. After conversing with Mr Micnao!
Stogner in Santa Fe, I feel comfortable that the enclosed C-102 will Ffulfiii
the requirements needed to be met for approval of the subject well. The A.H.

Blinebry comprises the entire south half of section 20, and Texaco’s GWI is
100% in the entire lease.

We are anxious to get started on the well and I politely ask that if there are
any problems or questions with the application to this point that you please
contact me concerning this application at 397-0431. Thank you for your
assistance in this matter.

Yours very truly,
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Greg Maes
Engineer Assistant

/vgm

encl - |'




